

Department of Employee Relations

Tom Barrett Mayor

Maria Monteagudo

Michael Brady Employee Benefits Director

Troy M. Hamblin Labor Negotiator

September 12, 2008

To the Honorable, The Common Council City of Milwaukee City Hall, Room 201

RE: Adding One Position of Site Improvement Specialist to the List of Positions in the Department of Public Works Eligible for Snow Pay.

Dear Council Members,

I request that a file be opened related to adding one position of Site Improvement Specialist to the list of positions in the Department of Public Works eligible for snow pay.

Sincerely,

Maria Monteagudo

Employee Relations Director